
If unable to attend the 50th Gala - Please consider buying an ad in our tribute book.
Details to be announced.
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 For fifty years, Maps has been a beacon of hope and healing in Keene, New Hampshire. Founded in Keene, NH in
1973 by a group of local ministers as Monadnock Area Pastoral Counseling Service (MAPSCS), it was a vision for
providing professional pastoral counseling and care. Maps has evolved and expanded, moving locations, and
adapting to meet the changing needs of those it serves, including the addition of our Peterborough office in the
mid-1990s.
 Through countless name and identity changes, Maps has remained committed to its mission of holistic care,
addressing the mind, heart, body, and spirit, and has never lost sight of its core values, embracing diversity and
innovation to better serve over a thousand individuals and families each year. Accredited by various institutions
over the years, including the American Association of Pastoral Counselors and Solihten. Maps has continuously
upheld its standards of excellence.
 As Maps celebrates its 50th anniversary, we look forward to continuing our legacy of compassion, healing, and
guidance for generations to come, and offering hope and healing for those who need help finding their way.

Join Us on 6/8/24 at the 50th Gala

Celebrating 50 Years of Service



David Meader was born in Keene and attended local schools. After earning a degree in political science, he ended up with a career in
retail sales. In the late 1970’s David started his involvement in local politics by winning an election to the Keene city council,
eventually serving for 17 years. In addition, David was elected for nine terms in the New Hampshire legislature. Now retired, he is on
the board of two non-profits. David expresses that having had close friends and colleagues experiencing mental health challenges,
dedication to the goal of improving and expanding the services they can receive, both locally and statewide, is a top priority for him.

When  asked of all the ways you could spend your time, what inspires you to dedicate your energy to 
Maps Counseling?
      David said “After many, often hectic years serving in elective office at the state and local level, I have
found that working with local non-profits to be a richly rewarding experience. At MAPS, I am 
extremely fortunate to be part of an organization with such a. dedicated and talented team.”

When  promted, what is your vision for the future of Maps Counseling?
      David replied “As we celebrate our 50th anniversary, we look forward to constant change and evolution as we strive to meet the needs
of our clients. We are committed to maintaining our status as a local community provider that enjoys an outstanding reputation in the
Monadnock region.”

Please consider making a tax-deductible donation to Maps during NH Gives on 6/11/24 -6/12/24! 
Search for our organization through: https://www.nhgives.org/
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Your tax-deductible
contribution makes
such a difference in
the lives of those in
need right here in
our community! 

Cut Here and Mail to Maps Counseling Services at
23 Central Square, Suite 300, Keene, NH 03431
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Your tax receipt will be sent to the email address you provide above

SAVE THE DATE > SATURDAY, JUNE 8, 2024 - CELEBRATE 50 YEARS OF MAPS SERVICE IN THE COMMUNITY!
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Meet Our New Board President - David Meader
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